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 Announcement 

Joint Eastern and Western Canada Trace Organics Workshop 

 
May 13-14, 2014  

Guelph, Ontario 

It is a pleasure to invite you to attend the first Joint Eastern and Western Canada Trace Organics 

Workshop to be held at the Holiday Inn in Guelph, Ontario.  

The meeting will be held May 13 and 14, 2014 and we look forward to meeting you at the welcoming 

mixer the night of Monday, May 12, 2014 (6:30 - 8:30 pm).      

Registration 

 
The registration fee is $80 for early registration (before April 17) and $110 after April 17, 2014.  The 

Registration form attached should be submitted to Linda Lissemore at llissemo@uoguelph.ca.  

Please note that if it is more convenient for you, you can pre-register and pay on site (at the workshop's 

registration desk). You will still be entitled to the early registration fee provided that you send in your 

form by April 17. We are requesting early registration in order for us to better plan the event and to make 

registering more efficient. We appreciate your cooperation.   

Please make your cheque payable to The Trace Organics Workshop  

As registration does not include dinner on Tuesday evening, please indicate your interest in joining the 

group for dinner at a local restaurant on your registration form. 

Accommodation 

A block of rooms is available at the Holiday Inn for meeting participants coming from out of town.  Room 

rates start at $114.99/night. 

Holiday Inn 

601 Scottsdale Drive 

Guelph, Ontario, Canada N1G 3E7 

Tel (519) 836-0231 

Abstracts/Posters 

Workshop abstracts should be submitted to Linda Lissemore (llissemo@uoguelph.ca) by April 17 2014, as 

a word document.   For those who would like to bring a poster to the workshop, please send the title and 

size of the poster to be displayed.  

For submitted abstracts: Underline the name of the presenting author. Leave a double space before starting 

the text and a single space between paragraphs. The text should be no longer than 300 words and include 

the purpose, findings, conclusions and areas that may require future work. New Times Roman font should 

be used (minimum 11 pt).  Any references should be sequentially numbered (in superscript form) in the 

text by the order of mention. The complete citation must be placed at the end of the text.  
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